
THE PUBLIC SCHOOLS OF BROOKLINE 

BROOKLINE, MASSACHUSETTS 02445 


LINUS J. GUILLORY JR., PhD 
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

Request for Gift Acceptance October 19, 2022 


The School Department requires specific authorization for acceptance of gifts. 


Motion: School Committee Accepts the donations listed below for school department use: 


Donor Amount RecipientlPurpose Account 
NumberlName 

Heath School 
PTO 

$507.50 Heath SchoollK-5 
Communicator Folders which 
transport information between 

Teachers and Parents 

3300SEF4/Heath School Gift 
Account 

Ridley School 
PTO 

$3,885.00 Ridley School/Live at the Hive 
Staff Stipends 

LATH is Live at the Hive, a 
summer enrichment program 
for children who receive free 
and reduced lunch and may 
have academic needs. The 
program provides these students 
with experiences they otherwise 
may not have, and to give them 
the chance to practice school 
skills over the summer. 

These staff members organize 
forms, facilitate parent 
communication and prepped 
materials, as well as chaperone 
field trips. 

3300SEF2/Ridley School Gift 
Account 


